
Parsons, Susan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Plein Air Brooks <brooks.hickerson@gmail.com> 
Sunday, September 28, 2014 4:03 PM 
Maura Jess 
Parsons, Susan 
Re: Speaker change at Oct 29th City Council meeting 

Susan, I would like to speak in Maura Jess' place at the October 29th City Council meeting. I will speaking 
about the construction noise in our Portland neighborhoods. 
thanks, 
brooks 

http://pleinairbrooks.org 
ht(p://pleinairbrooks. blogspot. com/ 

Brooks Hickerson" 
"Life is a great big canvas: Throw all the paint you can on it." - Danny Kaye 

On Sun, Sep 28, 2014 at 3:45 PM, Maura Jess <mmvjess@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi Susan, 

CD 

I wanted to let you know that Brooks Hickerson will be speaking in my place at the October 29th City Council 
meeting. 

Thanks! 

Maura Jess 
706 461-5400 
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1111 

Request of Brooks Hickerson to address Council regarding construction noise in 
Portland neighborhoods (Communication) 

Filed OCT .2 4 2014 
-------

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By k~C~ 
/ 

OCT 29 2014 
PLACED ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


